
 
 
 
 

Dear Secretary De Leon, 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of Commissioner Alma Anaya to request a meeting of the 
Committee on Financial Capital of the Cook County Commission on Social 
Innovation. 
 
 The meeting will take place February 11, 2020 from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The 
meeting will be located in 69 West Washington Street, Conference Room 2200 A. 
 
 
Thank you for sharing this information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nadia Ismail 


